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Tuesday 16th April 2024 

Dear parents /carers,  

Class 3 visit to Flore Farm Park 

 

This term in Class 3 our topic is ‘Local Explorers’. The children will be developing their understanding of land use in 

the local area and learning to use Ordinance Survey maps and symbols. To support this growing knowledge, they 

will plan a walking route to visit Flore Farm Park on Monday 29th April 2023.  

On the walk, children will engage in fieldwork activities based on their geographical enquiries. At the farm the 

children will see agricultural land use and have the opportunity to enjoy feeding the animals. 

There is no cost for the trip as the farm have kindly given us free use of their facilities. However, should your child 

wish to enjoy an ice cream at the café, they may bring spending money (£2.50 recommended), to be given to an 

adult on the day.  

Your child may wear their own comfortable, weather appropriate clothes (e.g. leggings/jogging bottoms and 

trainers/wellies) for walking to and from the farm. Please avoid shorts because of stinging nettles. They will need a 

sun hat, sun cream, a waterproof coat and packed lunch to eat at the farm. All of their belongings will need to be 

carried by the child in a suitable rucksack. 

We will leave school at 10.00am and return to school for 2.30pm so children can be dropped off and collected at 

normal times. Please be assured that all appropriate control and safety measures have been considered to minimise 

any foreseen risks as all school trips go through a very thorough planning process, which involves guidance and 

approval from a third-party risk assessment company.  

To give consent for this event, please do so via Schoolcomms Payment system by Wednesday 24th April 2024.   

If you have any questions about the day, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Kind regards,  

Miss Mackle 

(Class 3 Teacher) 

 

mailto:head@bliss.northants.sch.uk
http://www.bliss.northants.sch.uk/

